Alle Jahre wieder…

THE IRISH ACTORS THEATRE COMPANY

- gleich im Doppelpack...

Yes, they're coming again - part of the traditional run-up to the festive season:

Noel Cummins and Co. will be at the

 Ludwig-Forum on Thursday, December 9th.

With one big difference this year - having sadly had to disappoint so many prospective ticket-purchasers last year, we decided to ask whether the actors would be prepared to put on two performances instead of just the one.

The result is that there will indeed be two different shows on the same day:

a matinee

· primarily but not exclusively intended for school groups –

at 4 p.m. 

"Dublin - Cradle of Genius"

(showcasing famous Irish writers).

and

an evening performance

at 8 p.m.
"Far-Away Hills Are Greener"
(on the eternal theme of Irish emigration and the less familiar,

 but highly topical one of immigration to Ireland)

Admission for either performance:

 € 7 (fits all sizes)

Tickets can be obtained either from the

 Volkshochschule der Stadt Aachen 

or from me in my office (Room 105/1).

(If you don't find me in, just drop a note in my letter-box with

your contact details or send me a mail asking me to reserve whatever

tickets you need and we can arrange a pick-up time.)
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